
Announcements for December 15, 2024 

1. Welcome to everyone joining us for our Sunday 

School Christmas Concert today on this 3rd Sunday in 

Advent when our focus is on Joy! 

2. Thanks to Alex, Hazel and Heather for providing lunch 

following the service. Everyone is invited to join us. 

3. Savannah Archer, one of our Sunday school students 

is holding a fundraiser/bake sale for her upcoming 

Grade 8 school trip after service today. Your support 

would be appreciated. 

4. Christmas Eve combined service at South Kinloss 

Church - Tuesday, December 24, at 7:00pm.  Everyone 

is welcome. 

5. December 29 - Combined service at Lucknow PC at 

10:00 am. 

6. In the spring of 2025, we are planning the Sacrament 

of Holy Baptism for infants, children and adults. If 

you, or someone you know, would like to be baptized, 

please speak with Rev. Robert. 

7. If you would like to become a member of South 

Kinloss Presbyterian Church, there are different ways 

to accomplish this. These include Profession of Faith 

(Communicant’s classes), Membership Transfer from 

another Church, or Act of Session. Please speak with 

an elder and/or Rev. Robert for more details. 

8. Knox Presbyterian Church in Listowel is having a 

music program today at 2:00 pm and at 7:00 pm at 

the church. 


